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This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Investigated why ‘Humpty Dumpty ‘couldn't be put back together 

again using real eggs. 

 Looked at ‘ramps’ and how to make vehicles go faster and slower 

down the ramp. 

 Have worked on our phonics focusing on the sound ‘S’. 

  Made a self portrait of ourselves while looking into the mirror. 

 Made tea for ‘The tiger who came to tea’ we also looked at the   

pattern of a tiger and painted our own stripes. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

  Making our own fruit kebabs, learning the names of fruit and 

about what foods are healthy for us. 

 Working on building our fine motor skills through threading and 

sewing activities.  

 Exploring in our construction role play learning about the different 

tools and what they are used for. 

Home learning : 
 

We ask if you could take a photo of your front door and either print out 

and bring into nursery or send a photo via WhatsApp, text or email for 

an activity.      

Thank you 
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Notices/Reminders 

 Jeans for Genes Day  

We will hold three charity days this week on 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday. The children are invited to 

wear Jeans and make a donation in the collection box by the 
front door for the ‘Jeans for Genes’  charity that supports  

families & children with genetic disorders.  
 

 If you would like to join the Caterpillars Parents WhatsApp 
group please contact Becky for contact details. 

 

 

 


